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2nd December 2024 
 
Dear Stakeholders of St Gregory’s Catholic High School 
 
Admissions Policy Consultation 
 
We are required under the School Admissions Code 2021 to review our admissions policies annually and 
to consult on our arrangements from time to time. The code requires consultation in the following 
circumstances: 

 When changes are proposed to admission arrangements, all admission authorities must consult 
on their admission arrangements (including any supplementary information form) that will apply 
for admission applications for the following school year 

 Where the admission arrangements have not changed from the previous year there is no 
requirement to consult, subject to the requirement that admission authorities must consult on 
their arrangements at least once every 7 years, even if there have been no changes during that 
period. 

The school is consulting to make amendments to the admissions criteria of the Admissions Policy for the 
year 2026/27. 

All documentation can be found on the main page of the school website www.stgregoryshigh.com 

Comments regarding the consultation of the admission policy for 2026/2027 can be emailed to 
pfield@stgregoryshigh.com   

The consultation period will run from 2nd December 2024 to 31st January 2025. 

Yours faithfully 

R Harrison 

Mr R Harrison 
Chair of Governing Board 
 
 
 
 
 


